

September 13, 2021

Weekly Note Home

Office Hours: 7:00am - 3:30pm School Hours: 8:00am - 2:10pm Telephone 530-357-2131 ~ Fax: 530-357-2138 ~ Website: hvusd.net

Welcome Back Students and Parents

If you have any attendance questions or other office concerns please contact your school secretaries:

Ms. Rocio

Ms. Marlene malvis@hvusd.net 530-357-2131



MINIMUM DAY

Every Monday is a Minimum Day

Release Time 1:10

Dates to Remember:

9-13 Minimum Day

9-14 Cross Country Practice 2:15-3:00

9-14 Chat with the Principal 3:00-3:30

9-14 Board Meeting HVE 6:00-8:00pm

9-16 Cross Country Practice 2;15-3:00

9-20 Minimum Day

Chat with the Principal 9-14 3:00-3:30pm

We would love to hear from you.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://hvusd-net.zoom.us/j/81475362773? pwd=eDNuc3plYXhzQklxenhrSlkzS3hUZz09

Download the ParentSquare App

We are currently using ParentSquare as our main communication application for Administrative messages, Teacher messages and more. If you have any trouble downloading the app, please contact the office and we can direct you to a solution.



Note from Mrs. Maki, Principal

Dear Happy Valley Families,

We recognize that this year has presented more challenges than any of us may have anticipated. School has been in session for 16 days and some students have had to stay home for part of that time. We appreciate your support and cooperation with keeping students home when they are ill. That said, we wish to continue supporting students in their education whether at school or home. It is important that they complete school work during this time. If your child is at home because they are experiencing symptoms or are on quarantine, his/her teacher will reach out to you regarding Short Term Independent Study work. This work is intended to maintain their educational experience during their absence. Please help your child complete the work and turn it in for credit upon their return to school. If you have questions about this or Independent Study, please contact the Office at 357-2131 or your child's teacher. Also, please join me if you want to talk about school this year for Chat with the Principal this Tuesday at 3:00 p.m. See the link above. Kindly, Mrs. Maki